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MEMBER NEWS 
 
This Wednesday is our AGM. It would be great if all chorus members could attend, 
as this is a very important day in the life of the chorus. According to our standing 
orders, you can only vote for the new Management Team if you are present at the 
meeting. No proxy votes are allowed. 
All relevant documentation such as last year’s AGM minutes and this year’s agenda 
are on the website for you to look at before Wednesday. 
 
Early choreo again this week. 
 
Both Karen Tucker and Maria Priestley have sent out reminders to check your 
costumes and make-up bags before Sunday. If you have any problems with either 
your costume or your make-up, please see them this Wednesday. 
 
Our business year is drawing to a close but I would like you to start thinking of   
some ways you can contribute to the chorus in the coming year. After Convention, 
everyone will be asked to put their name down for one or two committees. Our 
chorus is growing (yippie!) but this means that the Management Team and 
Committee Chairs need help in providing the services to the chorus. The chorus 
cannot function without these people but they need assistance in doing the job well.  
Being part of chorus life, not just through singing, can be a lot of fun and very 
rewarding. You can make life-long friends. If you would like to get an idea of the 
committees, a list of them, and the names of people who are on them this year, is on 
our website in Documents, then Who’s who in CKC. 
 
 
THOUGHT YOU MIGHT LIKE TO KNOW…                                                 
This is my last SCB as you will have a new Team Coordinator after Wednesday. 
Every TC puts her own stamp on this publication, but I hope my information and 
musings have been of benefit to you. 
 
I would like to thank all the members of the MT for giving me such terrific support in 
my three years as TC.  

We are creative musicians who inspire with heart, soul and musical excellence. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 



 
This week supper will be provided by Pippa, Meg, Ann K., Judith B. 
Hospitality is Pippa and Inese. 
 
Risers can stay up. I had a phone call this morning to tell me this, but then things may 
change between now and Wednesday night. 
 
 
  
 
DIARY DATES 
 
 

2014 
 
MAY 
Sunday 4th  Full dress rehearsal Arrival 9am sharp. 
 
JUNE 
Sunday 1st Sausage Sizzle – Seven Hills 
Sunday 8th Sausage Sizzle – Castle Hill 
Sunday 22nd Guests at Sydney Harmony Concert at Independent Theatre 

(Details TBA) 
 
 
 
Suggestion Box 
You will find the suggestion box in the kitchenette near the hot water dispenser.  I have 
already received several suggestions, and these will be presented at the next 
Management Team meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


